
One of the greatest treasures we have received is our Orthodox Christian Faith 
and its Tradition that guides our worship and our entire life.

As we approach the end of the year, I'd like to thank those parishioners that have 
made their stewardship commitments for 2019. 

For those that have not , I respectfully ask you to consider making your 
stewardship gift.  Very simply put, it is through our gifts that we not only sustain 
our ministries and continue our faith , but most importantly express our love and 
gratitude for all God's blessings.

Please consider joining us.

In Christ,

Stella Dariotis 
Stewardship Chair

February 9th | Pancake Breakfast
February 23rd | Cake Raffle



Thank you, Lindsey Kivetos,

for decorating and sponsoring today’s festal icon

Coffee Fellowship Hour
Sunday, January 19, 2020

Altar Guild

Today’s Coffee Fellowship Hour is sponsored by our
Stewardship Ministry

“Whatever you do, work at it with all your heart as working for the Lord, not for men”
Colossians 3:23

GOYA, Jr. GOYA, & JOY Meetings | First Monday of the Month at 6:30 pm
GOYA, Jr. GOYA, & JOY Lock-in | February 28th – 29th

Lenten Central Valley Youth Retreat | March 28th

Please Contact Yianni Magoulias with questions and for more information

Out now! Look for your copy in your e-mail or on our parish website!

The Nativity of Christ Greek Orthodox Church in Marin County, 
Youth & Young Adult Ministries invites you to: 

February 1st at 6:00 pm at the Nativity of Christ Greek Orthodox Church
1110 Highland Dr. Novato, CA 94949

We are invited to join their parish for an evening of live music from Crete by 
Franktzeskakis and Stratakis, gyros, dancing, and fellowship!

$15: 18 and up | $10: 6-17 | Free 5 & under 

For more information, please contact 
NativityGlendi@gmail.com or (415) 883-1998

Interested in learning more about our precious Orthodox Christian Faith?
Attend classes offered by Fr. James and Fr. Timothy!

Wednesdays 11:00 am | Studies in the Faith with Fr. Timothy
Wednesdays 7:00 pm | Orthodox Basic Training with Fr. James

On January 22nd , we will welcome Margaret Mueller to guest speak in 
Orthodox Basic Training. Please join us!

The Peloponnesian Society of Sacramento invites you to

with live music from Greece and DJ
A portion of the proceeds will benefit our Annunciation Greek School

February 29th | 6:00 pm Appetizers, 7:00 pm Dinner 
Annunciation Hellenic Center 

Tickets
Adults/$50 – Children/$20 – 5 and Under/Free

To purchase tickets or reserve a table, contact:

Katina Argyropoulos (916) 307-9375
ArgyropoulosKathy@gmail.com

Sophia Callas (916) 718-4094
Sophia@larsencazanis.com

Ioannis Kazanis (916) 505-1891
Ioannis.Kazanis@gmail.com
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